e-mail 5/8/08

Jim and Steve: 

The proposal from the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences to establish an Interdisciplinary Undergraduate Minor in Critical and Cultural Theory was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on May 7, 2008. The Chair of the Council, Professor E. Kay Halasek, and I presented the proposal on your behalf.
No additional level of review/approval is necessary. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report (June 2008) to the University Senate.
This message represents my formal communication with you about this action. Please keep a copy for your file(s) on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you have any questions/comments please contact me or Professor Halasek (halasek.1@osu.edu). 

Congratulations on the successful completion of the review/approval process! 

Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 
